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Nā Kula Kamaliʻi - East Hawaii Regional Office 
101 Aupuni Street, Suite #227 

Hilo, HI 96720 
March 1, 2021 

Aloha kākou, 

As we approach spring break and the final quarter of our school year, we hope you and your ʻohana are safe 
and in good health. We would like to thank you once again for your commitment to the education of your 
preschool keiki. As we keep the health and safety of all keiki, ʻohana and kumu at the forefront of our 
planning, we appreciate your continued patience and understanding throughout the school year. 

East Hawaiʻi II Region – Keaukaha, Keaʻau, Pāhoa Preschools – 4th Quarter Hybrid Model 
 
Monday, March 15 - Friday, March 19: Spring Break 
 
Monday, March 22 - Friday, March 26: 
Keiki will engage in DL (Distance Learning) following spring break and resume in-person learning on-site 
beginning March 29. 
 

March 22 - March 25: Keiki return to DL with virtual synchronous and asynchronous learning 
Friday, March 26: Prince Kuhio Holiday 
Monday, March 29: Keiki return to in-person learning on-site 

 
Monday, March 29 - Wednesday, May 26:  
Your keiki’s class will provide face-to-face learning on site 2 days a week for 6.5 hours in small groups (no more 
than half of the keiki in each class at a time). Keiki will remain in two cohorts. The daily schedule will include 
morning snack, home lunch and rest time. Both cohorts will participate in virtual synchronous learning on 
Wednesdays and will continue to have asynchronous learning opportunities throughout the week. 
 
 
 

We will continue to closely monitor the situation with COVID across the state and will be prepared to shift to 
full distance learning as needed. Please feel free to contact me with questions or concerns that you have for 
your keiki at our East Hawaiʻi Preschool Administration Office, 935-2165. On behalf of our Nā Kula Kamaliʻi 
East Hawaiʻi, we send to you our warmest aloha and mālama pono. Happy Spring Break! 
 

Mahalo nui, 
Peggy Kalalau, Hope Poʻo Kumu 
Kamehameha Preschools, Nā Kula Kamaliʻi - East Hawaiʻi 


